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Roz Blades AM 
Mayor
City of Greater Dandenong 
PO Box 200 
DANDENONG 3175

33 St Andrews Place 
East Melbourne Victoria 3002 

Telephone (03) 9637 2000 
DX210083 1

Dear Cr Blades

Thank you for your letter addressed to Jenny Atta, Secretary, Department of Education and 
Training, regarding a secondary school in the Keysborough South area. The Secretary has 
asked me to reply on her behalf. I apologise for the delay in responding to you.

I understand you have also contacted the Hon. James Merlino MP, Minister for Education, 
about this matter. I am informed he has responded to your letter and I trust the information he 
provided is of assistance to you.

The Victorian School Building Authority works with local government and the Victorian Planning 
Authority to better understand local growth and community needs when it comes to the 
planning and delivery of new schools. The advice that you have provided about the City of 
Greater Dandenong will continue to inform our ongoing planning and advice for new schools 
across Victoria.

If you would like further information, you may contact Ms Jacinta Blanch, Director, 
Infrastructure and Planning Branch, Victorian School Building Authority, Department of 
Education and Training, on 7022 1363 or by email: blanch.iacinta.m@edumail.vic.aov.au.

Yours sincerely

Chris Keating
Chief Executive Officer
Victorian School Building Authority
29/05/2019

The Victorian School Building Authority is part of the Department of Education. Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the 
Public Records Act 1973 and the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. Should you have any queries or wish to gain access to your 
personal information held by the Department of Education please contact our privacy officer at the above address. W StT «■
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